
Subject: Radio Training in January
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 12/20/2017 03:43 PM
To: Roger Cosgrove <rcosgrove@polahs.net>, Francis Ruiz
<fruiz@sanpedrobid.com>
CC: Jonathan Williams <jwilliams@labattleship.com>, "Bezmalinovich, Augie"
<ABezmalinovich@portla.org>

Roger,

We found the person who can train us on the radio operations.  He can come to
the school the week of January 8th, 2018, but not Mon or Tues.

Who from the school would like to join us?  Please coordinate the date/time with
Francis while I am away.

Happy Holidays!

Best regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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